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From: Kim Stanley-Zimmerman <kim@movesbcounty.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 8:41 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment for 12/3/2024 Board of Supervisors Meeting Departmental Agenda

Item 3 (Speed Limits)

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Supervisors,

Please vote in favor of reducing speed limits as directed by staff. When we talk to parents about what prevents them
from allowing their student to walk or bike to school, the speed of traffic is always in the top 3 barriers identified. We
also know that a pedestrian hit at lower speed can save a life.

We need to strive for safer streets for all users; this opportunity is a step in the right direction.

Kind regards,
Kim

Kim Stanley-Zimmerman

Senior Program Manager

MOVE Santa Barbara County (Formerly SBBIKE+COAST)
P: 805.845.8955 x4



Katherine Douglas

From: Geoffrey Slaff <gfslaff@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 9:33 AM

To: sbcob; Supervisor Das Williams

Subject: Public Comment for 12/3/2024 Board of Supervisors Meeting Departmental Agenda

[tem 3 (Speed Limits)

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

As an avid bike commuter and alternative transportation advocate, | urge you to support the speed limit reductions on
the streets and highways recommended by the County staff.

This will make these byways safer for biking and walking.

Thank you for your service,
Geoffrey Slaff

Contact Info:
gfslaff@gmail.com
Cell: 805-796-3100




